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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sept. 10, 2015 

 

Relocated Beech Grove License Branch to Open 

Sept. 15 
 

 

INDIANAPOLIS—Kent Abernathy, Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV), 

announced today the relocation of the Beech Grove license branch. The new license branch, located 

at 3841 South Emerson Ave., Suite B, Beech Grove, IN, will open on Tuesday, Sept. 15.  

 

This new location will feature a 24-hour registration renewal kiosk where customers can renew their 

registration 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. The BMV also has registration renewal kiosks at the 

Indianapolis-Midtown, Mishawaka, Noblesville and Lawrence license branches. All are 24-hours 

except for Lawrence, which is open during normal branch hours. 

 

The current Beech Grove license branch location of 4010 South Emerson Ave. will remain open for all 

normal hours until the close of business on Saturday, Sept. 12. 
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